
NAME REDACTED SUPPORT  Submission No:  163830 

Organisation: 

Key issues: Energy Transition,Traffic and transport 

Location:  New South Wales 2354 

Submitter Type: 

I am a member of the 
community with a view 
about the proposed 
development 

Attachment: 

Submission date: 3/13/2024 5:00:18 PM 

We will be able to see turbines from where and I am not worried about that at all.  In fact I think it will be lovely 
to see.  Much better than a coal mine in the vicinity!  I have spoken with many people in the community and 
most of them are in favour or unconcerned.  Thereâ€™s a very vocal minority that is opposed and sharing quite 
disturbing and untrue information in the community.  This has been my greatest concern in the process.  While I 
agree with the proposed wind farm I am upset that both the Tamworth and Uralla councils have managed to 
hijack the community funds.  These should be made available through an independent distribution process, 
absolutely NOT through councils.  Very few people in the Kentucky community trust the council or councillors to 
do the right thing by our us based on past experience.  They (the councils) certainly did not ask us what we 
wanted before they negotiated to have access to our community funds. 


